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14/08/2019  10:57:412019/3988/P OBJ M Nix-Griffiths I notice on the site plan that the paving design shows the removal of trees that I recall should not be removed - 

such as the mulberry tree. Please ensure that this planning application adheres to the rules for permissions 

regarding the removal of trees. This is a very important site for wild life and forms a link between the urban 

and wildlife habitat of the heath. Previous plans allow for the removal of an area of land to create the permitted 

development extensions where bushes and trees offer substantial resources for moths, butterflies and insects 

that create habitat and food for bats, birds and other mammals living on the edges of Hampstead Heath. It is 

important to make sure that as much of this habitat as possible is preserved or re-instated. Hard landscaping 

removes potential habitat for living things. Please make sure that as much area as possible is preserved for 

wild life and building work does not commence during the nesting season.
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